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CRRSAA Frequently Asked Questions 

What is CRRSAA? 

On December 27, 2020, the Coronavirus Response and Relief Supplemental Appropriation Act (CRRSAA) 

was signed into law. This law provides grants to proprietary institutions to use to provide financial aid 

grants to students. Funds may be used for any component of a student’s Cost of Attendance or for 

emergency costs that arise due to coronavirus such as tuition, food, housing, health care (including 

mental health care) or childcare. The institution is required to prioritize the disbursement of these funds 

to students with exceptional need such as Pell eligible students. 

How much will I receive? 

We are committed to assisting all eligible students that may have been impacted by the coronavirus 

pandemic to the greatest extent possible with the CRRSAA funds available. The actual amount each 

student will receive is based on the number of applications received and the funds available.  Students 

will be served on a first come, first served basis with priority given to those students with exceptional 

need.  Awards will be based on your needs as identified on an application.  Students are encouraged to 

provide documentation or receipts for items to support the expenses. Please not the school has 

received a limited amount of funds through this program an once exhausted no further awards will be 

made. 

Does this funding affect my other financial aid? 

No. This is an emergency grant to help you manage unexpected expenses related to the coronavirus, 

and it will not have any impact on other financial aid you have or may be eligible to receive. 

Do I need to repay the money? 

No, you will not need to repay any money received through this fund.  At this time, it is uncertain how 

CRRSAA funds will noted on the 2021 IRS Form 1098-T (Tuition Statement). 

How will I receive these funds? 

Students will receive the funds by paper check. If the student requests funding for institutional costs, the 

student does have the option to have the money directly credited to their institutional account.  

Are the emergency grants taxable? 

Per the IRS, these funds are not taxable; however, this also means that no deduction or credit can be 

claimed on them.  Also, it is uncertain the impact of reporting of funds that are applied to your account 

to cover tuition and fees.  At this time, it is uncertain how the funds will be reported on your 2021 IRS 

Form 1098-T (Tuition Statement). 


